
Triphenyl phosphate is officially added to the SVHC list

On November 7, 2024, ECHA officially added triphenyl phosphate to the SVHC list. So far, the SVHC

has increased from 241 to 242. The information of the substance is as follows:

The substance was launched for public consultation in January 2024 and was originally scheduled to

be identified as SVHC in June 2024. However, due to the discovery of a large amount of new information

on the eve of the identification of the substance, the identification procedure of the substance was

suspended. After several months, the substance was finally officially added to the SVHC list.

According to REACH, if SVHC is contained in article in a concentration that greater than 0.1% (w/w),

downstream importers shall be notified with such information for communication and also provided with

certifications. However, if SVHC is contained in article in a concentration that greater than 0.1% (w/w)

and the volume for export is more than 1 tonne, notification of such information to ECHA is

necessary.According to the WFD requirements, starting from January 5, 2021, if the SVHC content in an

article is greater than 0.1%, the company needs to make a SCIP notification.

HCT SOLUTION：

ECHA has already released some SVHC consultation and intended substances. HCT recommends that

relevant companies initiate supply chain investigations on these substances in advance to ensure that

the products are legal and compliant. HCT has a wide range of testing areas and convenient service

channels to help companies evaluate the regulated special chemical substances in their products so that

your products meet the standards of the corresponding countries and international organizations.

Substance
Name

EC No. CAS No. Reason Possible use Remarks

Triphenyl
phosphate

204-112
-2

115-86-6
Endocrine disrupting
properties (Article
57(f) – environment)

Flame retardants
and plasticizers

Consultation in
January 2024
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